TALBOT COUNTY BOARD OF ELECTRICAL EXAMINERS MINUTES OF THE AUGUST 15, 2024 MEETING

Attendees

Chris Kleppinger Don Ewing Bob Jump

Grace Davis

Meeting was called to order at 1:05 p.m. by Mr. Chris Kleppinger.

OLD BUSINESS

Chapter 56 Code Changes Change of Contractor policy Board Vacancy

NEW BUSINESS

Members began reviewing applications for limited licenses and master electrical registrations.

Minutes from July meeting were read by all. A motion was made to accept the July minutes by Bob Jump and Don Ewing seconded the motion. All were in favor.

Limited License applications have been revised to add license categories for low voltage work such as, HVAC, alarms, etc. as outlined in the Electrical Code.

Patrick introduced bill to amend Chapter 56 (Electrical Standards) on August 13th at the regular council meeting.

The Board Vacancy is still listed on the Talbot County website. An ad was run in June in the local newspaper, according to the County Manager's Office. There is a copy of the ad available. No one has applied. Board discussed someone who may be interested.

Bob Jump made a motion to adjourn and it was seconded by Don Ewing. All were in favor. Meeting was adjourned at 2:07pm.

Next meeting will take place on September 19, 2024 at 1:00 pm in Conference Room 1.